
           St Patrick’s Church, Corick 
 

Masses During the Week     
Sat. 18th  7.00pm 

Sat. 25th 7.00pm  For the Pope’s Intentions 
 

Feast Days During Coming Week 

Monday:  St Bernard 

Tuesday:  St Pius the Tenth 

Wednesday:  The Queenship of Mary 

Thursday  St Eoghan 

Friday:   St Bartholomew 

Diocesan Launch of World Meeting of Families 

The diocesan launch of the World Meeting of Families will be held in St 

Ninnidh’s Church in Derrylin on Tuesday 21st August at 7.30pm. Everyone is 

welcome to attend and every parish in the diocese is asked to be represented. 

Every parish will be presented with a sapling tree to be planted in memory of 

the Pope’s visit to Ireland. The ceremony will take the form of Evening Prayer 

and will be followed by refreshments afterwards. We encourage anyone from 

the parish who can to attend this launch. 

Cavan Cancer Support Centre 
Cuan Cancer Support Centre Drop in Services at No. 2 Keadue in Cavan will be 

closed until Mon. 27th August. However, counselling and complementary 

therapies are still available by contacting 086 4556632. 

Cavan Institute  
Is holding  an “Open Day” on Thursday 23 August  from 10 am to 4:00 pm.  

So, if you are taking a gap year, undecided on which career path you wish to 

take, deferring your CAO course or returning to education, why not drop in and 

discuss your options . 

Free 5 week Classes  
In Basic Laptop, iPhone, iPad, Smart Phone or Tablet Classes commencing in 

Cootehill Library on Friday 14th Sept 2018. If you would like to book a place 

please contact the Library or phone Angela on 046 9280790.” 

 

Fr Liam Kelly: PP              049-5553035 or 087 9877739  

    Email:drung@kilmorediocese.ie 

Fr John Murphy: CC  049-5553218 

Parish Website:               kilsherdanyanddrungparish.com 

 

Please send all items for newsletter before 9pm on Wednesday to  

kilsherdanyanddrungparish@gmail.com 

Parish of 

Kilsherdany and Drung 
    20th Sunday of Year                            19 August 2018 

 

 
 

St Brigid’s Church, Kill 
 

Masses During the Week: 
Sun. 19th  11.15am     Frank Kelly, Drumnatrade and dec. of family. 

Tue. 21st 9.30am 

Fri. 24th  7.00pm 

Sun. 26th  11.15am  For the Pope’s Intentions 

 

 
 

 
We pray on this weekend that the World Meeting of Families and the visit 

of Pope Francis to Ireland during this coming week will bring blessings on 

our country and on all families in Ireland and throughout the world. 

 

mailto:drung@kilmorediocese.ie
mailto:kilsherdanyanddrungparish@gmail.com


 

Church of Immaculate Conception, Drung 
 

Masses During the Week:    
Sat. 18th 8.15pm  Mick,Marie & Brigid McGinn 

Thur. 23rd  9.30am 

Sat. 25th 8.15pm  Peter & Margaret Kelly & dec. of Kelly and  

    McCaffrey families.  

 

 

Wedding Bells 
Congratulations to Gemma Tiernan and Jonathan O’Keefe who were married in 

Drung church on Friday. We wish them health, happiness and every blessing. 

Aisteoirí Muinchille  

Cootehill Players proudly present a world premiere of Pat Mc Cabe's  

'Bring me the head of Dermot Healy- A Cavan Opera' on the 21st of August  

at 8pm in Cootehill Enterprise Centre and our second production 'Losers' by 

Brian Friel, in Drumlin House Theatre, Cootehill on the 19th  of August at 

8:30pm. Admission €10. Tickets available from Festival Office, cast members 

and www.eventbrite.ie. 

Catholic Grandparents Association  
The Annual National Grandparents Pilgrimage to Knock takes place on 9th 

September 2018 at 2.30pm. Everybody welcome to honour & thank  

Grandparents alive & dead for all they have done for us down through the ages.  

Strides for Life 

Is a 16 week walking programme for people recovering from cancer treatment 

which will begin in Cavan in September. Organised by the Cuan Cancer Support 

Centre, the course is free and is suitable for all levels of ability. Strides for 

Life is recommended by the Irish Cancer Society and is designed to improve 

the level of fitness and quality of life of those recovering from cancer 

treatment. A friend or family member is also welcome to take part. Pre-

registration is required. Phone 086 8672568 or  087 6486076. Email 

derbhlaotoole@gmail.com. 
 

                  Other Priests of the Pastoral Area                                    

Fr Paul Casey Adm. Cootehill:  049 5552163 & 087 8171317      

Fr Michael Gilsenan, CC. Maudabawn:  087 4363555                                            

Fr Brian Flynn, PP, Laragh:   049 4330142 & 086 0422996 

 

 

St Mary’s Church, Bunnoe 

 
Masses During the Week: 
Sun. 19th  10.00am  Bernard Tierney, Lisboduff. 

Wed. 22nd  9.30am 

Fri. 24th 7.45pm  Mick, Lizzie & Michael Kiely 

Sun. 26th  10.00am For the Pope’s Intentions 

 

World Meeting of Families 
Takes place in Dublin during this coming week. Our diocesan celebration begins 

on Tuesday evening. You will find details about this elsewhere in this 

newsletter. A full schedule of events takes place in the RDS on Wed., Thurs 

and Friday of next week, with Thursday being a special day for the diocese of 

Kilmore. On Saturday next the venue will be Croke Park and on Sunday next 

the Phoenix Park. Pope Francis will attend both the Croke Park and Phoenix 

Park events.  

Tullyvin Musical Society  

Is pleased to announce that they are back rehearsing for their upcoming show  

“Sister Act”!!  Commencing Sunday, 12th August at 10am, all members, current, 

old and new, We Want You!! Come join us at our ensemble rehearsals that are 

open for you to try from 12th  - 26th August & see would you like to join us for 

the rest of our run! See our Facebook page or contact 0879258869.  

Bunnoe Church- July Collections. 
Offertory €1779;   Renewals: €373;  Candles: €256;  Pope’s Collection: 

€187.00;  Vocations: €10.00. 

Busses To Croke Park And the Phoenix Park 
Those travelling by bus from the parish to Croke Park to see Pope Francis are 

asked to please note that the bus will collect you on Sat. next 25th Aug. at 

12.45pm at Drung Church. Those travelling to the Phoenix Park will be 

collected at 7.00am at Drung Church on next Sunday morning. All travelling to 

see Pope Francis must have their tickets with them. Also carry some form of 

identification, a well-charged mobile phone, be prepared for the weather, wear 

walking shoes, and those going to the Phoenix Park be prepared for a long day.  

Congratulations 
To our young parishioners Abby Fitzpatrick, Katie O’Reilly and Aoife Cusack 

who have trained as Eucharistic Ministers and  will be distributing Holy 

Communion during the World Meeting of Families in Dublin.  

 

http://www.eventbrite.ie/
tel:0879258869

